
 

 

    2015 Officers and  

   Board of Directors   

 

President :  Bev Pietrandrea     

President -Elect :  Bridget Wysocki  

Secretary :  Judy Plakosh  

Treasurer :  Michelle Branham   

Directors :  Bob Bixler 

                   Dave Bodell 

                   Rita Brimmeier 

                   Ernie DõAchille  

                   Lisa Dowling 

                   Peg Gahles  

                   Amy Logan 

                   Cindy McConnell 

                    Joan Shanahan  

Immediate Past -President  

                   Leslie Chaklos  

Affiliate Director :   

       Rich Masucci  

Association Executive : 

        Karen Fuller 

 

Beaver County Association of REALTORS®  

 AUGUST 2015   
PRESIDENTôS LETTER 

 

THE REALTOR REPORT  

Dear Realtors and Affiliates, 
 
 Well, let me begin with some wonderful news for BCAR.  We have gotten 
the official notification stating we have completed and passed all our Core Stan-
dards and will retain our charter for another year!  A BIG thank you to Karen for 
all of her additional hard work to get us there!!!  Youõre the BEST!! 
 
 Do you believe it is August?  What a great summer for sales! The buzz is 
that everyone is doing well and that is what I love to hear for all of you! 
 
 I would like to ask anyone interested in becoming a board member for 
2016, please call Karen before August 11, 2015 so that she can add your name to 
the ballot. Also, if anyone is interested in becoming a committee chair, committee 
member, or would like to know more about the board, please contact Karen or 
myself. 
 
 We have a lot planned for you this fall.  Please see below all the events that 
are coming up. See more detailed information on these events in the newsletter. 
 
                Tax Strategies August 18th 
                Round table            September 16th 
                Steak Gate            October 8th 
                CE Classes            October 13th and 20th 
                Auction  November 4th 

 
 A big Thank you to the Affiliates for that educational RESPA seminar.  It 
was very informative for all that attended and the breakfast was wonderful!! A big 
shout out to all the volunteers and monetary donators to Manna.  As always it was 
a great success!  The guests were all so appreciative. 
 
 I would like for you to please take a minute out and complete the survey 
for the Beaver County Recreation and Parks. This is a great way to get your voice 
heard on what you are looking for.  If you can, join us for one of the public meet-
ings!  They would love your input.  Please see more information inside the news-
letter. 
 
 As always, thank you for being so supportive to the board this year. We are 
always looking for new ideas to improve our association.  If you have any, please 
contact us. 

    

   ENJOY LIFE! 
 

                                          Beverly 
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 SEATING STILL AVAILABLE!!  



 

 

 

        WELCOME New Members:  Janice Prosen ï Northwood, Moon Twp;  
                                                     Ernest Santiago ï Berkshire Hathaway, Beaver;   
                                        Reactivated:  Andrea Pasic ï Northwood Showcase Homes 
                                 Secondary:  Scott Cavinee ï SWC Properties, LLC, Uniontown, PA 
                            

         New Affiliate:  Hancock Architecture                   724-774-8023                       Kathy Bingle 
                                 390 Pinney Street                   Fax  724-774-8050                       Edward Hancock  
                                 Rochester, PA 15074           Email:  kathy@hancockarch.com 
 

                                 Leatherneck Tree Service               724-480-2726                       Robert Roche 
                                 395 Virginia Avenue                 Fax  724-728-3909                       Stevee Roche  
                                 Rochester, PA  15074           Email:  leathernecktreeservice@outlook.com  
 

         REALTOR Changes:  Jeanine Parrish is now with SWC Properties.  Her new email  address is  
                                             jparrish@swcproperties.com 
 

         Thinking of you wishes to Nick Zarnich of Zarnich and Associates Real Estate Appraisers.  To  
                     Send Nick a card at home the address is 440 Pittsburgh Road, Rochester, PA  15074  
 

         Condolences to the family and friends of Janet Fabian of Deffenbaugh Real Estate who passed        
                    away in July.    
 

                        to the family and friends of past member Anna Marie Folmer of Howard Hanna,   
                             Beaver  who passed away suddenly this week.   
 

                        to Christine Sandusky of Howard Hanna, Beaver and family in the passing of her     
                              Mother-n-law.            
 

                         to John Sergeant of Howard Hanna, West Suburban for the passing of his wife. 
 

                         to John R. Sergeant of Howard Hanna, West Suburban in the passing of his mother. 
 

                         to Susan Daniel of Howard Hanna West Suburban for the passing of her mother. 
 

                         to Lisa Mendicino of RE/MAX Select, Monaca and family in the passing of her mother. 

 All items for the Rapper must be in by the FIRST DAY of each month. 

  CODE OF ETHICS  Article 5: REALTORS ® do not provide professional services  where they  

                  have any present or contemplated interest in property without disclosing that interest          

                  to all  affected parties.      

UPCOMING EVENTS:   
 

August 18th Tax Strategies for the Real Estate Professional  

September 16th Affiliate Sponsored Round Table  

October 8th Steak Gate, Two Mile Run Park  

October 13th and 20th CE Classes at Holiday Inn Express ñDetails in newsletter  

November 4th Charity Auction, The Club at Shadow Lakes  

December 4th Holiday Beginnings at BaRuniõs, Baden  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS  
                CORNER 



 

 

   SAVE THE DATES  
 

      November 17th  and 18th ñTop Negotiator Course, Approved 15    

      hours of continuing education.  Locally in Beaver County.   

                                     WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS!!!  

Community Service Outreach  

 

Manna  Dinner  

 

July 14th  

 

House of Prayer in Aliquippa 

Beaver County Association of REALTORS would like to say ñTHANK YOUò to those who donated 

funds and served dinner at the Community Service  outreaché..Manna Dinner.   

 

Volunteers pictured:  Back rowðBev Pietrandrea, Joni Sprout, Cindy McConnell, and Elaine Savoldi 

                 Front RowðLeslie Chaklos, Bridget Wysocki, Adam Pietrandrea, and Estelle Evans 

                                NAR Featured Safety Appé...Bmonitored 

 
Are you concerned about the safety of your Members?  
 
Take a moment to consider implementing our Personal Safety App -  Bmonitored! "The App that's 
got your back".  
 
We are a Featured Safety Provider to the National Association of Realtors and can be found 
under "Safety Resources" on their website.  
 
NAR Website link -   http://www.realtor.org/topics/realtor - safety/safety - resources  
 
Inman News did a feature article on us -  
 
http://www.inman.com/2015/06/09/mobile - app- offers - client - meeting - safety - for - realtors/  
 
Visit our website -  www.bmonitored.com  
 
                             Harry Waltz, Bmonitored    407 - 718- 4735   
https://www.facebook.com/Bmonitored                       https://twitter.com/Bmonitored  

http://www.realtor.org/topics/realtor-safety/safety-resources
http://www.inman.com/2015/06/09/mobile-app-offers-client-meeting-safety-for-realtors/
http://www.bmonitored.com
https://www.facebook.com/Bmonitored
https://twitter.com/Bmonitored


 

 

                                            Local Continuing Education Classes 

 

Beaver County Assoc of REALTORS® and Career Growth have joined forces to bring  

local continuing education classes to our membership.  Please see the information below 

and the registration page to attend classes.  Registration and payment must be made with  

Career Growth to guarantee your seat.  Any questions call BCAR at 724-774-4126. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 BCAR is presenting this opportunity for you to speak out about the Beaver  

County Parks, Recreation, Trails, Open space.  They are looking for your  

input and developing a plan.  Please see the public meetings dates below.     



 

 



 

 

 


